
Notice – December 8, 2020 

 
 

OCEAN VILLAGE VILLAS 
OWNERS AND TENANTS 

 
• Landscaping improvements, designs, plantings, 

modifications, and the like require Architectural 
Review Committee (ARC) approval. 

 
• We appreciate your beautification efforts, but you 

must obtain approval and follow the ARC Guidelines. 
 
• ARC Request Forms are available online and at the 

HOA office. 
 
• Owners and tenants are responsible for maintaining 

their new landscape design. 
 
• The new landscape design cannot impede lawn 

maintenance, or interfere with the irrigation system.  
 
• If in doubt, please ask! 

 
THANK YOU.  


